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MOVEMBER FOUNDATION INVESTS €1.5 
MILLION IN SWISS-FRENCH CLINICAL 
TRIAL DESIGNED TO TACKLE THE 
LETHAL PROGRESSION OF PROSTATE 
CANCER. 
The Movember Foundation, the leading global organization 
committed to changing the face of men’s health, today 
announced plans to invest €1.5 million funding to support a 
prostate cancer clinical trial in Switzerland and France. The 
planned funding, the Movember Foundation’s most significant 
investment to date in both countries, will support a clinical trial 
that has the potential to slow or stop the lethal progression of 
prostate cancer.  

The funding will support a clinical trial that demonstrates 
innovative treatment methods that have the potential to be 
available both quickly and affordably to men with advanced 
prostate cancer. The trial will enable the Swiss prostate cancer 
research community to collaborate with their French colleagues 
to make a significant impact on the clinical management of 
advanced prostate cancer. The Scientific Office of the Swiss 
Cancer League and the Swiss Cancer Research foundation will 
manage the international peer review of the proposals received, 
as well as overseeing the performance of the trial.

Institutions will be invited to apply for funding in December, and 
it’s anticipated that the trial will be delivered and evaluated over 
four years. The trial is being funded by the proceeds of the 2013 
and 2014 Movember campaigns in Switzerland and France.   

Paul Villanti, Executive Director, Programmes for the 
Movember Foundation said: “We only have one definition of 
success: finding breakthrough solutions that produce tangible 
improvements in the lives of those dealing with prostate cancer. 
We believe this significant new investment in the Swiss and 
French prostate cancer research communities will strongly 
support this by harnessing the scientific strengths in those 
markets and fostering a collaborative approach to research. 

This investment has been made possible by the passionate 
Mo Bros and Mo Sistas of Switzerland and France and their 
fundraising efforts – were looking forward to seeing Mo’s 
signing up to the campaign across both countries again this 
Movember. ” 

In keeping with the Movember Foundation’s approach to 
research, the funding will support at least two institutions 
from both France and Switzerland working collaboratively on 
the trial. This multi-institutional approach to research brings 
together the best scientific and clinical minds in the countries, 
to collaboratively tackle and solve the critical challenges 
confronting men with advanced prostate cancer.

In addition to the clinical trial funding announcement, Movember 
will be continuing to fund Swiss researchers taking part in 
Movember’s Global Action Plan, which is an international 
research collaboration initiative that is accelerating outcomes by 
providing researchers from around the world the opportunity to 
work together on specific research projects. Swiss researchers 
at the University of Basel are taking part in the GAP prostate 
cancer Xenografts project, and researchers from the University 
of Bern are taking part in the GAP project on prostate cancer 
biomarkers, which aims to develop better tests that more 
accurately distinguish between low-risk and aggressive forms of 
prostate cancer by examining circulating tumour biomarkers in 
the blood.


